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July 1, 2019 
 
Don Place 
4305 Dorchester Ct.  
Woodbury, MN 55129 
 
REGARDING A RECENT SEPTIC SYSTEM COMPLIANCE INSPECTION 
 
The Washington County Department of Public Health & Environment (Department) administers 
Subsurface Sewage Treatment System (SSTS) regulations in Washington County.   
 
The Department received a Notice of Non-Compliance from Washington County for an SSTS located at 
4305 Dorchester Ct. Woodbury, MN which was inspected on 6/24/2019. 
 
Since receiving t to replace this system the City of Woodbury has informed the Department that 
municipal sewer may be made available to this neighborhood and they are currently working 
on evaluating this as part of their work this year and 2020.   Please contact the City of 
Woodbury for more information on the possibility municipal sewer and the evaluation project.     
 
In the interim Washington County will not be requiring replacement of the SSTS serving this 
property until we know the results of the feasibility study and if municipal sewer service will be 
made available within a specified timeframe.   
 
Staff here are available to answer questions and further explain this development and our 
processes.  If you have any questions or comments, please contact Joe Sanders at 651-430-
6679. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Gary Bruns 
Environmental Program Supervisor 
 


